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TRANSFER TO COM/CITEL OF RECOMMENDATION 

 PCC.II/REC. 62 (XXXVI-20) “IMPORTANT ISSUES TO BE CONSIDERED WHEN MAKING 

REGULATORY TELECOMMUNICATION POLICIES DURING AND FOLLOWING  

THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC " 

The 36th Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee II: Radiocommunications (PCC.II), aware that 

Recommendation CCP.II/REC. XXX (XXXVI-20) contains aspects that exceed the competence of this 

Committee; considering the extraordinary situation derived from the COVID-19 pandemic and that ICTs 

are essential to address its negative impacts; and taking into account the role of the Inter-American 

Telecommunication Commission as the key advisory body to the Organization of American States on all 

matters pertaining to Telecommunications/ICTs in the hemisphere, 

DECIDES:  

1. To instruct the Executive Secretary of CITEL to submit, for consideration of the 37 Meeting of 

COM/CITEL, Recommendation CCP.II/REC. XXX (XXXVI-20) on “Important issues to be 

considered when making regulatory telecommunication policies during and following the COVID-19 

pandemic”. 

 

2. To request that COM/CITEL consider submitting said recommendations to the OAS General 

Assembly. 
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